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Handcross Fours

Our annual charity event will take place on Saturday 29th July 2023, with 
8 teams from local clubs taking part in a half-round robin over 30 ends.

Luncheon and Tea will be provided at the appropriate juncture, and a 
grand raffle will take place at the end of the event.

Please come along and support our annual event.

If members are able, please provide some raffle prizes.

Friendly matches for 2023 season
Sheets are posted regularly for the Friendly matches.
Please remember to tick the sheet if you are selected to 
play in a match. Further details from Juliette Crozier. 

Club Competitions
The club competitions are now well under way.
Please refer to the competitions board for further 
information.
Remember to follow the competition rules, which are 
also listed on the competitions board.

Further details from Jackie Roderick or Karen Grove.

New Members

Please welcome our two newest members to the club, Chris and Maz.

Could I ask all current members to welcome our new members, and give 
any friendly advice that may be necessary and relevant, and above all –
be kind. 
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